

263 Avenue 13, Block 701, Tubli P.O. Box 1143, Kingdom of Bahrain

Tel: 17722886/17728857 | Fax: 17720207 | www.asianschool.bh Affiliated to C.B.S.E., Delhi | Affiliation No: 5230002

CIRCULAR

Date: 25-02-2020

Dear Parents.

As you may already be aware, there are confirmed cases of people infected with Coronavirus in the Kingdom of Bahrain.

The school is taking necessary precautions and we urge parents to remain vigilant of any symptoms that may arise with your children and yourselves. If your child is suffering from a fever, cough, runny nose or sore throat, please do not send them to school and monitor him/her at home. Please remember that prevention is the simple solution.

Students need to be reminded about the importance of cleanliness and hygiene. Washing hands regularly with soap and water is very important. Students may wear surgical masks if they wish to.

Students must also be reminded to practice cough etiquette such as maintaining distance, covering their mouths and nose while coughing or sneezing with disposable tissues or handkerchiefs.

The school is in touch with the Ministry of Education and will act upon any directives given by them.

Principal



Public Awareness
Campaign
to Combat
Coronavirus
disease (COVID-19)

To all citizens and residents If you experience the following symptoms related to the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19):



Fever



Cough



Difficulty breathing



And if you have traveled to one of the countries infected with the disease or have interacted with a person traveling from any of those locations, or interacted with an infected patient

Please follow these instructions:

- 1 Quarantine yourself at home, in a separate room
- (2) Call 444
- Follow the instructions given by the medical team
- 4 Avoid close contact with others





Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) Exposure Prevention Instructions



Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly using soap and water. Use alcohol-based sanitizers



Clean and disinfect frequently used objects and surfaces such as door handles



Cover your mouth when coughing or sneezing, and dispose of used wipes properly



Avoid contact with people experiencing a fever or suffering from a cough